
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD21A/0328

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 01/12/2021

Development:

Location :

Change of use of Unit 3 from retail use at ground and first floor level to takeaway restaurant, including ancillary 

seating area and back of house areas at ground and first floor level and associated signage.

Unit 3, Block C, Bancroft Centre, Greenhills Road Extension & Tallaght Bypass, Tallaght, Dublin 24



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

Saturday 8 January 2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water

1.1 Prior to commencement of development submit a drawing showing the watermain layout of 

proposed development.

-  Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into water   

   connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul

2.1   Prior to commencement of development submit a drawing showing the foul water layout of 

proposed development.

-  Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into waste 

water connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate waste water facilities.




